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Report Recommendations 

That the Transit Commission recommend that Council: 

1. Confirm and extend the delegation of authority to the General 

Manager, Transportation Services, to allow and regulate the carriage 

of bicycles, electric kick-scooters and power-assisted bicycles 

onboard O-Train cars and on transit property, and amend the Transit 

By-law as required and as further described in this report; and 

2. Amend the Transit By-law to prohibit the use of unmanned air 

vehicles on or over transit property where a permit has not been 

issued by the General Manager, Transportation Services, as further 

described in this report. 

Pat Scrimgeour, Director, Transit Customer Systems and Planning, answered 

questions from the Commission.   

Nick Grover (Free Transit Ottawa) spoke before the Commission and provided 

comments. 

The Commission CARRIED the report recommendations with the following 

DIRECTION TO STAFF (Commissioner C. McKenney): 

That staff be directed to mirror the rules for electric scooters approved by 

Transportation Committee and revise instances of the term “sidewalk” as 

appropriate. 

 


